From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 20-1680-el-bgn
Date: Thursday, January 14, 2021 11:01:32 AM

From: Brian Collins <paintmaster_58@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case number 20-1680-el-bgn

About stopping these solar panels from our neighborhood, what is the consequences after years of
these panels, does these panels alter our wildlife, drinking water from our wells,our home property
value, who is going to be responsible for any of things happen to us,and how can we stop this from
happening,| will send you picture of the survey company,they have been going on private property

with out permission


mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

1/14/2021 1:09:17 PM

Case No(s). 20-1680-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Brian Collins, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing



